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'Let us spur one another to acts of love and good deeds.'  Hebrews 10:24 

 
Dear Exbourne Families and Friends, 
 
As always, it has been a busy and exciting half term.  Please see our Facebook page for class news 
and of photographs of our learning. There you will see our work with Devon Wildlife Trust, lots of 
maths work, design and technology projects, practical science and story writing. Next term we will 
post more stories on Facebook as parents have told us they love to see our learning this way.  
 

Worship 

Continuing our theme of perseverance, in Worship this week we had a very noisy rendition of 

Joshua leading his people to scream, shout and play trumpets to make the walls of Jericho tumble 

down! They followed God’s instructions, persevered and were rewarded. 

 

We have also been learning about Lent which starts in the half term week. We learnt about Jesus 

persevering in the desert; ignoring temptation and focusing on God.  We learnt about Shrove 

Tuesday and Ash Wednesday, which this year also Valentine’s Day! There will be requests for 

pancakes next week, I’m sure! 

 

 

 

  

 

  



Exbourne 40 Acts of Kindness  

In the spirit of our vision: ‘to spur one another to love and good deeds,’ we have decided to have 40 

days where we do at least one act of kindness each day. We have created a menu of kind acts and 

deeds to perform during Lent. They don’t have to be done in order, and they can all be done more 

than once!  

Each pupil has a copy of their own to keep.  

 

 

Attendance 

 
Well done to all our families, attendance has improved this 

half term!   

Olive Class 99% last week, 97% this week  

Dove Class 98% last week, 98% this week  

 

  



SIAMS 

As you know, we had our SIAMS inspection on Monday. It really was a privilege to show our 

inspector our wonderful school. She met with staff and parents, spent time with children in class, 

worship and lunch time. She looked at the RE books and our Spirituality Portfolio. She examined our 

policies, curriculum, governing body minutes, monitoring files and school evaluations. She also met 

with Trust leaders to triangulate the evidence she had collected.  

It was an intense day, much like an OFSTED, but I can honestly say I was proud to show her (and the 

inspector inspecting her!) how we are living up to the Christian ethos of our school and the great 

work we are doing together to enable all of our community to flourish.  

I was really proud to show the inspector (and the inspector inspecting the inspector!) the school 

and talk about the work we’re doing together. I completely agree with the actions for further 

improvements. The report should be shared soon.  

I look forward to sharing the report with you once it is published.  

 

Movie Night 

Thank you to our PFA for last Friday’s Movie Night.  After some technical issues, the children and 

adults enjoyed watching Dawn of the Nugget and eating popcorn! What else would you like to do as 

a parent group? Do let the PFA or me know and let’s see what we can do!  

 

Parking  

It has been brought to my attention that a few parents are parking outside the school. For the safety 

of our children, please park away from the yellow lines and walk up. Thank you.  

 

A Prayer for the King 

You will know that our King has shared the sad news that he has been diagnosed with cancer. He 

has encouraged us all, particularly men, to make sure we are regularly screening for any 

abnormalities.  Please can I encourage you to feel your body for lumps and bumps, check moles and 

birth marks for colour and shape changes and see your GP if you have any concerns.  

Dear God, 

We pray for the King’s health, for Her Majesty The Queen, for his family, and for all who care for 
him. We remember with thanksgiving and prayer the medical teams caring for him and for all those 
who are undergoing diagnosis and treatment at this time. As The King encourages understanding 
for all those who are affected by cancer, we also hold dear those in our wider community who 
continue to be affected by cancer. Amen 

Prayer for HM The King Charles III - The Association of English Cathedrals 

https://www.englishcathedrals.co.uk/latest-news/prayer-for-hm-the-king-charles-iii/


With very best wishes for a happy week ahead.  I look forward to seeing you all after the holiday.  

Tara Penny 

Principal  

 

Made Well  

Madewell in Hatherleigh have some lovely activities for children next week, and all year round.  

  

 

 

https://www.made-well.co.uk/ 

 

https://www.made-well.co.uk/

